
From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
To:
Subject: Comments on NYM/2018/0369/FL have been received by the council.
Date: 27 June 2018 11:16:37

Dear Sir/Madam, as a local resident I feel these plans are very suitable for this type of building in this area and
are in the correct vernacular

Comments made by Mr Steve Cooper of Thorpe Green House, 3 Sledgates, TO22 4TZ

Comment Type is Comment
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